
From: Dee Gallagher  
Sent: Wednesday 27 April 2022 14:16 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject: Mining licenses  
 
Dear Leitrim Coco. 
 
I am absolutely appalled and outraged that the so called "green" minister Eamon Ryan thinks it's a 
good idea to allow foreign mining companies come in here and destroy our land here in Leitrim or 
anywhere on this Island for that matter!! 
 
How is this good for the environment?? 
 
I will, under no circumstances  whatsoever, let any miner's onto my property and I assure you 
NOBODY in this area will stand by and allow this to happen!! 
 
Take note of my objection! 
 
D. Gallagher 

Sent from Android device 
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